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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:37 PM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Request for County to Prepare Supplemental EIR and Hold Public Hearing for 

Highlands Construction Project

 
 
From: Dan Freeman <dfreeman678@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:31 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org> 
Cc: HighlandsCAPresident@gmail.com 
Subject: Request for County to Prepare Supplemental EIR and Hold Public Hearing for Highlands Construction Project 
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the 
content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

June 17, 2021 
Ms. Camille Leung, Senior Project Planner 
San Mateo County Planning & Building Department 
 
Mr. Steve Monowitz, Community Development Director 
San Mateo County Planning & Building Department 
  
Supervisor David Pine, San Mateo County District 1 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Leung, Mr. Monowitz and Mr. Pine: 
My name is Dan Freeman. My wife and I are residents of San Mateo Timberland Park at 114 Lakewood Circle, 
San Mateo 94402.  We are very concerned with the construction project on the side of the hill across Polhemus 
Road along Ticonderoga Drive in Highland Park. 
 
I am writing to raise serious issues regarding San Mateo County's notification letter dated May 3 titled 
"Consideration of a proposed Minor Modification to an approved Resource Management (RM) Permit 
(PLN2006-00357) for the development of Lots 5, 6, 7, and 8 (BLD2016-00161 through BLD2016-00164) in the 
San Mateo Highlands Area". This construction project will have a serious adverse effect on the hillside open 
space along Ticonderoga Drive as it represents an increased risk of a landslide in the area. Also concerning are 
the significant changes to the originally proposed earth grading activity. 
 
I request that the County prepare a supplemental environmental impact report and hold a public community 
hearing about the construction project. Thank you,  
Dan & Barbara Freeman 
 
 
Dan Freeman 
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dfreeman678@gmail.com 
(650) 678-3019 
 
Barbara Freeman 
freeman.barbara@gmail.com  
(650) 678-3020 


